
Information for parents/carers on  

St Anne’s Harvest Celebration Autumn 2020 

 

Every year at St Anne’s we celebrate Harvest with a special Church service, the children lead the service and 

bring in donations of dried and tinned foods for our linked charity ‘The Ace of Clubs’. This year our Harvest 

celebration will look a little different as we are unable to visit the Church. Full details will be sent out on our 

school app and to your class emails closer to the time. 

This year The Ace of Clubs are celebrating their 25
th
 anniversary, the children will learn more about this charity 

in their class collective worship. Please see a link below to the charity website. 

.http://aceofclubs.org.uk/?LMCL=ACmpHa 

We will still be collecting donations for The Ace of Clubs this year, it is even more important to support this 

charity during the current situation. When donations come into school they will be quarantined to comply with 

current COVID guidelines.  

We will be able to receive donations from Monday 21
st
 September until Wednesday 30

th
 September (this will 

allow enough time for quarantine before donations are delivered) please hand in your donations at the school 

gate in the morning or afternoon, please do not put donations in your child’s book bags. 

                                Thank You 

The Ace of Clubs accept food and non- food products 

Food list 

Tinned food, tea bags, coffee, sugar, long life milk, flour, gravy granules, stock 

cubes, salt, pepper, cooking sauces, pasta, rice, pulses, olive oil, vegetable oil, soy sauce, dried herbs, spices, curry 

powder. 

Non- food list 

Washing up liquid, hand gel, scouring pads, rubber gloves, bleach, disinfectant, 

J-cloths, plastic cutlery, paper cups, disposable razors, shampoo, soap, towels, tea towels, socks, underwear, 

blankets, sleeping bags, washing powder. 

http://aceofclubs.org.uk/?LMCL=ACmpHa

